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Dates for your 

diary 
 

   Tuesday 29th November 

Year 1 trip 

          9th December 

Snowflake disco 

Monday 12th December 

Years 5 & 6 concert 2.30 

Wednesday 14th December 

Years 3 & 4 concert 2.30 

Thursday 15th December  

Nursery, Reception and 

Year 1 concert 9.00 

Drama Club performance 

4.10 

Year 2 Nativity 2.30 

Friday 16th December 

Choir and Instrumental 

concert 

2.30 

Monday 19th December 

Attendance Award- Best 

attending class trip to the 

panto. 

Wednesday 21st December 

School closes at 2.00 

 

School reopens Thursday 

5th January 
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    Staffing Update 

Next Friday De Bohun will say goodbye to Mrs Bell ( Jacobs) in Key Stage 2. We 

are very sad to see Mrs Bell leave as she takes up a promotion and moves to a 

local secondary school.  

Mrs Perkinton is recovering well and will hopefully start back at school on a part 

time basis, before the Christmas holidays. To ensure the children in Year 2 have a 

consistent approach to learning, Mrs Bruney will remain in 2SP until the end of the 

year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parental Questionnaires 

Thank you to all parents who took the time to complete the questionnaires. We 

do value your feedback and use the comments to enhance the provision at the 

school. The results will be published on our website shortly. We can see that some 

parents would like more homework for their children. It is important that children 

are given challenge but maintain a good work-life balance.  

We have been reviewing the homework provision in recent weeks and will be 

holding an open evening in January to launch the new homework resources. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Helping Homeless Young People This 

Winter 

We are working with a number of other schools 

in Enfield, to raise the awareness of 

homelessness, this winter.  

Next Friday parents, teachers and children to 

invited to join the ‘Candle Night’ event in 

Enfield Town, to raise money for the charity, 

Centrepoint. The evening has been organised 

by John Gilbert who works with a number of 

schools, hosting drama and debating festivals 

that De Bohun pupils have attended.  

During our end of term concerts, we will have a 

collection for the charity and hopefully help 

some young people, during this cold period. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Governors are one of the largest volunteer 

forces in the country and have an important 

part to play in raising school standards. The role 

of the governing board is absolutely key to the 

effectiveness of a school. Time and time again 

Ofsted (the national inspection body for 

schools) has noted that the most effective 

schools demonstrate effective leadership and 

management - including by the governing 

board. 

If you would like more information you could 

also speak to one of our existing parent 

governors, Nicole Downes, Chris Skilbeck or 

Clare Lindop and contact myself via the school 

office.  

Regards  Lucy Peatfield Chair of Governors 

 

 

Disco Tickets now on sale 

The Friends of De Bohun have organised two 

discos on Friday 9th September. Tickets are now 

on sale from Ticket Tailor. 

Please use the links 

( Years R,1,2,3) 

http://buytickets.at/debohunprimaryschool/74090  

(Years 4,5,6)  

http://buytickets.at/debohunprimaryschool/74097 
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